
DEER PARK CHURCH IS A PLACE WHERE CHRIST IS KNOWN | PROCLAIMED | EXALTED

2960 39 Street  |  403.343.1511  |  office@deerparkchurch.ca  |  deerparkchurch.ca  |  Office hours: Mon-Fri 8:30am-3:30pm

JOIN OUR 
PRAYER CHAIN

Pray for the 
needs of our 

congregation, or 
submit prayer 
requests and 
praise items! 

Head to our 
website and click 
on “Contact Us” 

and fill out a 
contact form. 

Or connect with 
our church 

office: 
prayer@deer 

parkchurch.ca

While our nursery 
is still closed, there 
is a baby changing 

table in the Cafe, 
or in the accessible 

washrooms in 
the foyer.

 This Week at DPC
Sunday, April 4

He is Risen! 
Easter Sunday

Sunrise Service, 7am, Sanctuary
MicroChurch Service, 9am, Sanctuary

Worship Services, 10:15 & 11:30am, Sanctuary

*Please only attend one service on 
Easter Sunday, thank you!*

Monday Church building & office closed

Tuesday Middle School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary
Church office closed

Wednesday Men’s Prayer, 7am, Cafe
High School Ministry, 7pm, Sanctuary

Sunday, April 11 Come & Go Private Prayer & Worship
9am-12pm

No formal live service or online
A pastor will be available for prayer

Church Staff
Rev. Ben Elliott

Lead Pastor

Rev. Don Tjart
Worship Arts &

Communications 

Rev. Andrew Rilling
Care & Community

Rev. Jon 
Van Koughnett

Associate Pastor of 
Families

Regan Fossen
Youth & Young 

Adults

Emily Maetche
Office 

Administration & 
Ministry Support

Josie Tuazon
Bookkeeper

Linda Redcalf
Custodian

This Weekend April 4: 
Easter: I AM the Way

John 14:1-14
Ben Elliott, Lead Pastor

He is Risen! Easter Sunday

Next Weekend April 11:
Come & Go Private Prayers & Worship

9am-12pm
No formal live service or online

A pastor will be available for prayer



We are so happy that you’ve joined us this weekend! If there’s anything we can do 
to help you feel more at home with us, please let us know by filling out a 

Connection Card and dropping it in the offering boxes in the foyer. 
WELCOME 

TO DPC

30 Days of Prayer for the 
Muslim World: 

Ramadan begins on April 13. 
Please join us in praying for the Muslim 
world and pick up your prayer booklet 

at the Welcome Centre.

April Services Update from Pastor Ben
Even to the extent that we understand the reasons why, it was a big disappointment to hear that we 

aren't going to be having any lifting of attendance restrictions on our services at this time. 
As staff and elders, having prayed and considered, here is our plan for April.

•	 Sunday, April 11: 9:00am to 12pm (next weekend)
-'Come and Go' prayers and worship at the church; no formal live service or online. 
Please feel welcome to come for private prayer and worship, and there will be a pastor 
available for prayer or spiritual counsel as needed.

•	 	 April 18 and 25: 9:00am live MicroChurch; 10:15am live and online; 11:30am live only

Thanks for your patience and prayerful support in all these many changes. Our goal in all of it is to 
make space for everyone to be able to enter into worship wherever they are at, to honour the 

restrictions that our neighbours and leaders are asking of us, and to take care that our staff and 
volunteers don't get overloaded as well.

I praise God as he leads us on this journey, and he will lead us through.
"Thus far, the Lord has helped us." I Samuel 7:12


